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July 24, 2002

Mr. Ralph Feldman
315 East 8th Street
Mew York, WY 10009

Diear Mr. Feldman,

As a follow up to our previous correspondence to you from Alexander Garvin, Vice President of
Planning, Design & Development, | would like to thank you again for your proposal regarding the
rebuilding efforts in and around the World Trade Center site. The development of a concept for this
area is an important and difficult task that will take some time. Ve have received hundreds of
compelling communications from architects, artists, and individuals regarding their thoughts about the
tragic events of September || and their proposals for the site and elsewhere in Manhattan. We
appreciate you sharing your ideas with us as we develop a process and a set of criteria for memorial
proposals,

While we welcome unsolicited proposals, | ask that you return this letter to me within 21 days, with
your original signature and the date of your signature, as indicated, signifying your agreement that (1) no
compensation will be due to you in connection with your proposal, and (2) that you reserve no patent,
trademark, copyright, trade secret, or other intellectual property rights in any of the material that forms
or is contained in your proposal. When | receive your signed agreement, LMDC will maintain your
proposal in a file that may be consulted as we develop the reconstruction concepts for the YWorld Trade
Center site and adjacent areas,

If | do not receive your signed agreement within 21 days, your proposal will be placed in the files of the
Legal Department where no LMDC staff member or third persons will have access to it. (except as may
be required by state or federal law) This latter action would not be a reflection of the merits of your
proposal, but a procedure that has been established to protect the LMDC and its process.

Once again, thank you for your thoughtfulness and effort in sending us your proposal.

Very truly yours,

-

Kevin Rampe
Executive Yice President and General Counsel
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